
To the Chief of all Western Operational First Nations  
 
 
Dear Chief, 
 
The period to provide the option for each Western Chief to appoint a proxy has ended. The 
voters list is posted on the public page; https://onefeather.ca/nations/labnb.  
 
On September 15, 2021 One Feather (Lawrence Lewis), our electronic service provider, will 
send a ballot and voting instructions to each voter by email. If you are a voter and you do not 
receive the ballot on September 15, 2021 kindly let Lawrence know by email and send a copy of 
your email to me. 
 
As I indicated in my last communication, there are two open seats in the Western Region; the 
seats currently held by Chief Maureen Chapman and Jason Campbell. There were four 
nominations. Chief Russ Chipps was nominated by Beecher Bay First Nation, Jason Campbell 
was nominated by the Seabird Island Band, Chief Maureen Chapman was nominated by 
Aitchelitz First Nation and Chief Willie Sellars was nominated by Williams Lake First Nation. 
 
An electronic election will be held between September 16, 2021 and September 30, 2021.The 
poll will open at 8:00am on September 16, 2021 and close at 8:00pm on September 30, 
2021.  
 
I will communicate with you one more time about this election process when the result is known. 
The result will also be public via the public web page. 
 
Thank you for your participation. 
 
 
Al Gross 
Electoral Officer (2021 LAB Election) 
Phone (250) 808.0449 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fonefeather.ca%2fnations%2flabnb&c=E,1,ATa55AuvZfJi93HzIsqs79CoF6ZSDsE0PF4gmv9IYImrDt1PHlWz1OC2vp2Fhi6y11iep8kP-W1W_Wj85qrYDdQi4q5UG11Op1S9SIndqg,,&typo=1

